
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a wonderful week!  On Monday, some of the 

children who are currently learning an instrument in 

school performed in a special assembly. They wowed 

us with their musical talents and it was a joy to watch.  

Watching all of the Christmas performances this week 

in Church has been a real pleasure. The children all 

performed beautifully and I was so impressed by the 

confidence they demonstrated on stage. It really has 

been a lovely week.  

I hope you all have a very Merry Christmas, I hope you 

get to spend time with your loved ones and eat lots of 

tasty food too. Thank you so much for all the gifts, 

cards and messages of support.  

I look forward to seeing you all in 2023. 

Merry Christmas  

Miss Bendall  

Head of School  

Stockland C of E Primary Academy  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 16th December Break up for Christmas 

 28th December Deadline for School lunch orders 

   for 1st week back 

 3rd January   Inset Day 

 4th January   Pupils back    

Insert photo 

16th December 2022 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Maggie   Maisie May 

Class 2 Horner 

           Otis, Jemima  Barnaby 

Class 3 Quantock            

 Millie, Joe  Danny 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 George, George  Nelly 



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated Safe-

guarding Lead is Miss Natalie Martin.   

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-Safeguarding-

Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSL or 

you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

School Lunches 

Please can school lunches for the first week of term be ordered by Wednesday 28th Decem-

ber via ParentPay  This will ensure that your child has a meal booked for the first day of term. 

 

Children’s Holiday Club at Honiton LED 

The Club runs Monday 19th – Thursday 22nd December, 10am – 2pm  

Our children's holiday club is a HAF (Holidays Activity & Food) Programme that is inclusive of all 

children aged 5-14 years. See Poster. 

 

Clubs 

We will publish the Spring Term clubs timetable during the first few days back. Most clubs 

will start the week beginning 9th January 2023.  

 

Music Lessons—News from West Country School Music  

We are now approaching the end of the Autumn Term 2022. Lessons will recommence in the Au-

tumn Term on Friday 6 January and the anticipated dates of lessons are given below. Please en-

sure that your child has their music and instrument with them for each lesson. 

We hope that you have an enjoyable, musical, holiday and look forward to seeing the children 

again in January. 

Shân, Vanessa and Tim at West Country School Music 

Lesson dates; 

 The Friday of each week: 

January 6, 13, 20, 27, February 3, 10 ( no spare week) 

Half term 

February 24, March 3, 10, 17, 24 (spare week March 31) 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

We are so proud of Featherlake children this week, 

completing their first Christmas performance. We 

cannot wait to see them perform as they move 

through the school. The children have unsurprising-

ly been incredibly excited this week and have 

loved watching the older children in their perfor-

mances. The children have made reindeer food 

and Christmas decorations as well as having such 

fun at their party. We hope that they have a won-

derful, well deserved Christmas break after finishing 

their first full term at school. It is hard to believe 

they only joined us in September!  

 



Class 2 Horner News 

In Horner Class, we have had a great time this week making our glove puppets. We drew around 

and cut out our templates, sewed around the edge and them painted our design on top. Here 

aresome photos of our fabulous designs. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

Thank you for all the fabulous party food donations yesterday - we had  so many deli-

cious treats, there are plenty left for today too. This week has been a whirlwind of visits 

to church, singing and doing our best to stay warm. Nevertheless, we've also 

squeezed in some Christmas themed maths and completed facts files about the hu-

man and physical features of the South West in Geography. 

A huge well done Quantock Class, you've been fabulous all term and you really 

shone in our carol service yesterday. Have a super Christmas Holiday! 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

A super Christmas ending to our half term in Bucehayes Class.  I was extremely proud of 

their singing, reading and recorder playing in church yesterday. Year 5 have only learnt 

to play and read the music this half term and the majority of Year 6 challenged 

themselves with a harmony part, some even playing the larger tenor recorder.  We have 

worked hard this half term and enjoyed new and interesting learning.  Our black history 

topic has led to some really super mature and thoughtful discussions and questions.  Next 

half term our major theme will be space; I look forward to the interesting facts that the 

children share and some more fascinating learning and conversations with them.  I will 

be sending our curriculum overview for the half term out in a separate email.  I hope 

Bucehayes families all have a smashing Christmas Break and look forward to seeing you 

all in the New Year. Merry Christmas x  

 

TTRS  

Most minutes played over the whole half term 

1st Henry  

2nd Daniel  

3rd Alfie  

 

 

     

 



 Message from  PTFA 

A huge and very grateful thanks to all those who got involved with all the Christmas ac-

tivities - wreaths, raffle and hope everyone had fun at the Christmas Fair!  

Raffle prizes 

We had a great response to the raffle, and drew the prizes yesterday. All the winners 

have been contacted, and prizes are available to collect from reception.  

Raffle prizes 

We had a great response to the raffle, and drew the prizes yesterday. All the winners 

have been contacted, and prizes are available to collect from reception.  

 




